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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Committee Members,

I am a lifelong Texan and have
for most of my almost 69 years
been proud of my state. But I am
disappointed and disgusted by the
unabashed greed for power by
those in control of my state
government.

All of y'all were elected by your
constituents to represent THEM,
not Big Money donors. The idea of
tailoring your district to meet
YOUR needs is immoral and goes
against everything our democracy
stands for. Stop pretending you
represent all of the people in
your district and actually
committ yourself to do just that.

Stand up for Democracy,  for
integrity,  for the principle of
"one person,  one vote".

VOTE AGAINST NEW CONGRESSIONAL
MAPS FOR TEXAS.  END
GERRYMANDERING.  LET THE VOICES
OF THE PEOPLE OF TEXAS BE HEARD.

Respectfully,
Pamela Johns






